
 

 Circle - Restricted 

Parentmail Update: 19.11.21 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Impact of Covid-19 on staffing levels in school 

Last week we informed you that staff illness and Welsh Government Covid-19 
isolation regulations were having a considerable impact on staffing levels in school. 
We have been managing to cope with these impacts, however the situation is 
becoming increasingly difficult to manage. These circumstances continue to cause 
us considerable concern as we strive to maintain face to face teaching for all year 
groups.  

We continue to monitor the situation closely, however we are facing considerable 
challenges on a daily basis. 

If the situation continues to deteriorate, we may need to implement additional 
measures to manage reduced staffing levels. We will keep you fully informed of any 
necessary actions as soon as we are able to. 

  

Cowbridge School - Towards a School for Life!  

Please find attached a reminder of the letter sent previously. 
 
We wish all families an enjoyable weekend. 
Cowbridge Comprehensive School Senior leadership Team. 
 
Attachments 
Cowbridge School Towards a School for Life! 

https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk/download/c9860b7ccdaa6340e9a4cc9ba52d720262obucz0cg6i9edoi59ajvbdhd7wperipdzt8lvrdpyk2slmn2bxon0rbu9k7ohu1dwyrwj694ne1q27kp1zqr2f4qk1bpuwkfjs.pdf

